Notice of Public Hearing

A hearing will be held at the May 27, 2015 meeting of the
Clark College Board of Trustees for the purpose of receiving
comments from the public on proposed revisions to rules for
inclusion in the Washington Administrative Code. The rules are
titled chapter 132N-300-001 and 132N-300-010, Non-
discrimination and harassment statement of policy and
grievance procedure and chapter 132N-125-035, Code of student
conduct prohibited student conduct.

The proposed revisions are necessary to comply with the latest
Title IX, Violence Against Women Act (VAWA), and Campus SaVE
requirements.

The hearing will be held on May 27, 2015 at the Board of
Trustees meeting. The meeting will be held in the Ellis Dunn
Community Room, GHL 213, at 5:00 p.m. Persons wishing to
submit written comments may send them to Bob Williamson, Vice
President of Administrative Services, Clark College, MS BRD
159, 1933 Ft. Vancouver Way, Vancouver, WA 98663 by May 25,
2014. Written comments may also be faxed to (360) 992-2884 or
e-mailed to bwilliamson@clark.edu.
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